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The Rev. David DeSalvo, Priest-in-Charge

Third Sunday after Pentecost

Due to health concerns, no in-person services
will be held at St. John's until further notice.

St. John the Baptist Church is Online
Second Sunday after Pentecost
We gather on June 21 on Zoom

 
9 AM Morning Prayer Rite II 

with Prayers for Healing

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/StJBSundayMorning

Join by phone:  312-626-6799 or 929-205-6099, 

Meeting ID: 993 0976 0596, Password: 025189
(Immediately followed by a Zoom virtual coffee hour)

Sunday Lectionary Readings
Jeremiah 20:7-13

Psalm 69: 8-11, (12-17), 18-20
Romans 6:1b-11

Matthew 10:24-39

Announcements
Stay on phone or online
after the 9AM Sunday

service!  Bring your coffee
and join together for a
"virtual coffee hour".

Bible Study: Wednesday, June 24 12:00 pm.  Scripture: Matthew 10: 40-

42. Theme: Welcoming Christ; Please let Fr. Dave know if you would like

to join so he can email Zoom online and phone connection info.  

Book Group!  A group is being

formed to discuss "How To Be An

Antiracist"  by Ibram X. Kendi.

The meeting schedule will be

agreed by participants, likely once

or twice a month. The book is

available on Amazon in book,

audio or Kindle formats for under

$15 (and is probably also available

near you). Please email or call Fr.

Dave if you are interested in

participating.

Father Dave's Office Hours 

In observance of the Stay-at-Home order, Fr.
Dave is working from home.  Phone and Zoom

meetings are available.
 

His home office hours this week are: 
Tues, June 23 10 am - 12 pm

Weds, June 24, 10 am - 12 pm 
 

Call him at 302-824-6272 to talk
or join on Zoom at:

https://bit.ly/StJBOfficeHours

In the event of immediate needs outside office
hours, also please call 302.824.6272

You can lock the doors
but you can't close the church!

Please remember that our church is still operating. Now, more than
ever, we need folks to keep their pledges up to date. Thank you, in
advance, for your faith and commitment to StJB. 

Checks may be mailed to:

St. John the Baptist Church
P.O. Box 249
Sanbornville, NH 03872

If you are using online banking, please consider setting up monthly (or
other) recurring "Bill Pay" payments to fulfill your pledge.  Most banks
provide the ability to have a check for a specified amount
sent automatically: weekly, monthly or at another interval.  When setting
up the recurring "Bill Pay", please note in the memo line whether the
recurring payment is for your Annual Pledge or for the Capital
Campaign/Building Fund.  Thank you!

From Father Dave

In our new world of online, email
and video connections, Fr. Dave
is busy! If you have not yet seen
his messages, here are the links:
 

Visit our website's new"Church Online" page: 
https://www.stjohntb.org/church-online 
for pastoral letters, videos and prayers.

Last Sunday's Worship Video
Morning Prayer June 14
Earlier worship video may be found on our Facebook Page HERE

Last Week's Pastoral Letter
June15: Restore Us
Earlier messages may be found on Fr. Dave's
blog: https://www.stjohntb.org/blog

Work Continues on StJB Addition!   
It may not be elegant, but it's important: work continued this week
focused on the septic system. 

The campus reconfiguration project will be in high gear throughout the
summer; we will provide brief occasional updates with photos via our
eBB, www.stjohntb.org web site and our Facebook page. Our target
date for completion of StJB’s new Parish Hall addition — which includes
a classroom, clergy office/work space, kitchen and 2 ADA bathrooms --
is by Thanksgiving 2020. Let’s hope and pray by then we can meet
safely in-person and with great thanks to celebrate our grand opening
and put our new addition to best use for our parish and to serve the
greater Wakefield community. For starters, we’ll thankfully host our
biggest and best StJB Community Dinner ever! 

See more photos on our Facebook page HERE

 

Get your
Golden
Tickets

 

Jane Daniell, June 22
Noah Elliott, June 26
John Reilly, June 27
Liz Jason, June 29
DonnaMarie Currier, June 30

Paula and Bryant Taggart,
June 18
Tina and Tony Firicano,
June 21

Prayer List: Elijah, Jack, Claire, Joanne L., Tim, Sean, Jenifer and family,
Paul, Joanna, Nathan, Bandice and family, Fran, Maria, Ashley, Dan, the
Walker family, Joe and Carol, Sue A. & Jim, Anne, Barry, Marge, Harry,
Thomas, Sebrina and Tyler, Diane, Pat F., Hazel, John, Tess, Jeffrey, Mickey,
Michele, Tomas, Peggy Sue, Martha, Deidre, Marshall and Victoria, Caroline,
Julie, Harrison, Paula, Olara, John, Glenda, Tyler, the Lougee, Colmer and
Tyler families, Roberto and family, David and Meg, Joanne and family, Tony
S., Russell’s family, Pamela, Don, Annie, Earl, Michael, Sarah. Joey, Galen,
Ruth and Norman, Dennis, Evan, Sharon, Mark, Ed, Amos and Jan, Tuffy
and Diana, Michael, Steve, Martha C..
Military Prayer List: Jeremy, Colton, Kevin, David, Maxwell, Martin, Tyler.
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